
28th February 2020. 

The Chief Executive Officer (CEO), 

IsTEPup Scholarships, 

The Netherlands. 

Dear Sir, 

ACADEMICS UPDATES 

I write to updates the noble organization, the isTEPup on my academics and life in general. The 

third year began on 13 September 2019. Academic work in the first semester was quite normal 

except for the fact that the workload increases as one climbs up the ladder at the medical School. 

I am undertaking seven (7) courses for the third year: Pharmacology, Pathology, Microbiology, 

Behavioral Science, Community Health Sciences and Ghanaian Sign Language. These 

courses, just as it was in the second year, are examined and graded only at the end of the 

academic year. For this reason, I did not get any results on the work of the first semester. The 

second semester is underway and things are going well concerning studies. I have an upcoming 

mid-semester examination from the 16 to 20 March. The academic year ends in May. I will 

probably get my results by the end of June or early July, which I will send to the noble Institution 

(isTEPup).  

I write to express my sincere appreciation to isTEPup for your support and promise to work as 

hard as possible. 

Yours faithfully, 

Paul kwofie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


